
ACTIVITIES 
Under its Training and Outreach Programme  
the DLI provides: 

G An annual residential week long theatre 
training course in the University of Limerick. 

G Countrywide workshops conducted by. 
professional tutors. 

G A group insurance scheme.

G An Administrator and working office for the 
amateur drama community. 

G A telephone and email advisory service  
to all groups. 

G A resource database providing a range of 
services. 

G A lending library of over 5,000 play scripts. 

G A searchable database on the DLI website. 

G A bi-annual magazine. 

G A ‘Licence to Perform’ for noted Irish 
playwrights (including John B Keane), 
London based agencies Josef Weinberger 
Ltd, Society of Authors, Cressrelles &  
New York’s Dramatists Play Service. 

JOIN DLI! 
Group Membership: €120.00  
Individual Membership: €35.00 

Membership of the DLI entitles individuals & 
groups to copies of our twice-yearly magazine, 
inclusion in our fortnightly e-newsletter mailing 
list, a reduction in DLI Summer School fees, 
access to library services, and to our DLI 
Insurance Scheme (for DLI affiliated groups 
only) run in conjunction with Marsh Insurances  
www.marsh.com 

Advice on all aspects of performance is  
available from our office in Dundrum: 
Valerie McGuile Administrator 
Mon - Thur 10am - 3pm
q 01 296 9343   E office@dli.ie 

Fees can be paid as follows: 

D On DLI Website: www.dli.ie 

D EFT (Electronic Fund Transfer) 

AIB 1-4 Lower Baggot Street,  
Dublin 2 Sort Code 93-13-65  
Current A/C 08368057  
IBAN IE75 AIBK 9313 6508 3680 57  
BIC AIBKIE2D 

If paying by EFT, remember to email your 
updated details back to us - office@dli.ie, and 
to include your group/own name when making 
the transfer. 

D By Cheque or PO payable to:

Drama League of Ireland, dlr Mill Theatre,  
Dundrum Town Centre, Dublin D16 C5X6 

SCAN ME

Inspiring  
Excellence  
in Amateur 
Theatre

Contact Us :

q +353 (0)1 296 9343 

E office@dli.ie

www.dli.ie



DLI GROUP INSURANCE 
The DLI has organised a tailor-made public 
liability policy for member groups through Marsh 
Insurances www.marsh.com. 

This scheme offers substantial savings and is 
exclusive to DLI members. Applicants must be 
in possession of a 2023 DLI Group Membership 
number to avail of the scheme. 

Please check with the company for 2023-24 
rates and areas covered. The common renewal 
date for 2023/24 policies is 1 June 2023. Check 
with Marsh for the best terms to suit your group. 

(Note that any group which organises a festival 
requires additional cover. All groups participating 
in a festival must have their own insurance). 

All Marsh enquiries to:  
Stephen Harris 01 6362768  
stephen.harris2@marsh.com 

DLI is pleased to announce that our 57th annual 
Summer School will take place in The University 
of Limerick 22-29 July 2023. 

Director Ollie Kenny looks forward to welcoming 
you all back; dates and details to follow shortly. 

Enquiries to Ollie Kenny:

q 085 174 2044

E summerschool@dli.ie 

Summer School Director: Ollie Kenny  
Committee: Elaine McLoughlin,  
Christine O’Brien & Willie O’Brien 

If you are considering attending Summer School 
in 2023, why not contact your local County 
Council Arts Office to check if they are offering 
bursaries? Each year, a number of Summer 
School participants receive a full or partial 
bursary from their local county council towards 
their costs. You can find your local Arts Officer 
on www.localartsireland.ie

THE DLI LIBRARY 
Our members also enjoy access to the DLI 
Library. Located in dlr Mill Theatre, Dundrum, 
the DLI Library collection consists of more than 
five thousand plays, all of which are available on 
loan. Members are always welcome to visit us 
in person (10 - 3pm Mon - Thur), but many also 
choose to avail of our postal loan service. 

A full searchable online catalogue 
can be found on the DLI website, at  
dli.ie/dli-play-library/

There, you will find a wide variety of one acts 
and full lengths written by Irish and international 
authors, new and old. 

We are always working to, develop the library to 
meet the needs of our members as best we can. 

For library enquiries, send us an email 
dlilibrarydundrum@gmail.com  
or calI (01) 296 9343.


